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I"d like to show my support for Southern Airways in Altoona 
Monday, June 29, 2020 1:13:27 PM
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open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please keep Southern Airlines in Altoona. It’s a great airline for shuttling to other major
airports. It’s reliable and friendly. 

Southern has delivered the best air service results in the last 8 years.
Southern’s reliability and on-time performance are of the best in the country.
Southern’s aircraft has more personal space and luggage capacity than any
other 9-seat aircraft.

Thank you for your consideration. 

Pat Jones (satisfied customer)
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